
 
  

   Maths Newsletter 
Welcome to Barrow Hedges’ first Maths Newsletter, which is a place we can share and celebrate success at our 

school. Well done to all the children who have been logging on to Times Tables Rock Stars! At the end of each 

month, we will share the results for the children who have scored the most points.  

Each newsletter will include family puzzles and challenges for you to try and solve together for the chance to win 

a prize! Complete the challenge for your year group and hand in your answers to your teacher. The deadline is 

Friday 28th January. Have fun!                     - Miss Cheetham 

Year 1 

Where should each toy go? 
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Year 6 

When it comes to times tables, speed AND accuracy are important – the more facts your child remembers, the 

easier it is for them to do harder calculations. Times Tables Rock Stars is a fun and challenging programme which 

will help your child master the times tables. To be a Times Tables Rock Star, your child needs to answer any 

multiplication up to 12 x 12 in less than 3 seconds!  
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